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S Madla <wild2trade@yahoo.com>
Thursday, February 11, 2010 1:59 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I am writing this email to urge you to reconsider and not
change the forex leverage to 10 to 1.

I have been studying the foreign currency market for a year
and a half and plan to make a new career trading. If this
new regulation.passes I will have spent all my hard work
and time in valn. It would make it impossible for me to
make a business as I had planned.

Please do not do this. It will ruin my future.

Thank you for listening.

shirley Madla


